
“WHAT’S UP DOWNTOWN” 
information exchange to be held 
Tuesday, May 7th
May 7 2019 8:58 AM

 

(Alton, IL – 6 May 2019) Alton Main Street’s quarterly information exchange, called 
“What’s Up Downtown”, will be held on Tuesday, May 7th at 5:30 p.m. at Jacoby Arts 
Center, located at 627 E. Broadway in Alton, IL.



The public is invited to learn the latest news regarding developments in Alton’s historic 
downtown district, including updates from new & existing businesses, news on real 
estate transactions and details of upcoming events and projects presented by Alton Main 
Street.

The evening’s featured speakers will be:

- Jayne and John Simmons, who will share a video that highlights some big ideas on 
transforming the City of Alton into the "Healthiest and Happiest City on the Mississippi 
River" by 2029. They will take questions and share next steps.

- Steve Goetten, Assistant Vice President of First Mid Bank & Trust which will soon be 
opening a Downtown Alton branch in the Millers Mutual building.

“What’s Up Downtown” is a casual open forum where the community will be brought 
up to date by Alton Main Street, business and property owners, City officials, the Rivers 
and Routes Tourism Bureau and other stakeholders. Attendees will also enjoy 
complimentary refreshments and the opportunity to network with other downtown 
enthusiasts.

If you would like to get involved with the many ways that Alton Main Street volunteers 
are working to promote the district and improve the quality of life in our community, 
please contact Executive Director, Sara McGibany, at 463-1016 or email 
sara@altonmainstreet.org. For full details of the organization’s beautification projects, 
special events, networking activities, investment opportunities and more, please visit 
www.DowntownAlton.com

http://www.downtownalton.com/?utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link

